
Welcome to the Haematology and Transfusion Scotland Network Spring 
newsletter. This edition will summarise the work that HaTS has undertaken or 
been involved in recently.  
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The first meeting of the HaTS group took place on 6th February at The 
Engine Shed, Stirling.  
 

This meeting was well attended by most boards, the purpose of the 
meeting was to help identify pieces of work that should be carried out by 
the network and by whom. In order to help to establish the one and five 
year work plans for HaTS. 
  
It was agreed that a Terms of Reference (ToR) will be created for the group 
at the first official Steering Group meeting after 1

st
 April 2019.  

A background of National Managed Networks and what their remit is was 
provided to the group. 
 

It was agreed that The Engine Shed, Stirling was a good venue for all and 
that a Wednesday AM would be best suited for future meetings.  
 

 

It is hoped that there will be two 
HaTS events in 2019; a launch 
event after official designation of 
the network on 1st April 2019 and 
an Annual Event later in the year.  
 
Any information regarding events 
will be posted on the HaTS 
website as and when available.  

Main Hall, The Engine Shed 



 
 
 

The table below illustrates the suggested HaTS Steering Group Sub-
groups, which were agreed at the 6th February meeting. Members were 
suggested at the meeting however if you or a colleague would like to be 
involved in any of the groups please contact HaTS at nss.hats@nhs.net.  
 
These groups will be integrated into the HaTS work plans. 
 
Letters have been sent to each Board asking for one or two 
representatives to join the HaTS main Steering Group. If you would like 
to be involved please contact HaTS on nss.hats@nhs.net.  
  

 Further details can be found on 

the HaTS website: 

Or contact us via email on: 

 

 

 

The National Managed Diagnostic Net-

works are on Twitter at 

@NMDNScot  

www.hats.scot.nhs.uk 

nss.hats@nhs.net 

 

Please note the  HaTS 
website will initially be a 
work in progress .  
 
If you would like to see 
anything on the website 
please get in touch with 
the HaTS mailbox.  

Want to get  
involved with HaTS? 
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